Dear Sir/Madam,
Thanks for your mail regarding the planning application consultation, ref: 2016/4778/P. The works have already

started since several months, as you can see on the picture attached.
I have no objection to these works except for the dust and heavy noises especially in the morning, though I am aware

these are inherent to each construction/demolition works.
Best regards,

Aurélien






